From: Agnes Kory “

Sent: 07 February 2021 17:49
To: Planning
Subject: Application number: 2020/6007/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir,

re: 2020/6007/P
7th February 2021

| am illiterate in building matters, but | wish to object to the application to allow additional
extractor pipes and similar alterations to 11 Frognal Parade which constitutes part of the
ground floor of the residential block 1 - 6 Frognal Court.

Contrary to the applicant's bold statement according to which 11 Frognal Parade is a hot food
takeaway, please note that this is entirely incorrect. The last set of occupants were
accountants and, according to my memory, there has never been a hot food takeaway at this
venue.

The statement of the applicant may be an error or a deliberate misrepresentation. Either way,
the applicant/application cannot be trusted.

Qurs is a residential block: a hot food takeaway could cause great many problems for the
residents such as inevitable smell, inevitable rubbish on the pavement and/or at the back of the
block, and people gathering on the narrow pavement and/or at the back of the block.

Please note my opposition to the application;

Yours sincerely:
Dr Agnes Kory (PhD, Musicology)

Jewish Musicians in Hungary until 1945:
http://holocaustmusic.ort.org/places/hungary/

In Memoriam:
Remembering Seven Murdered Hungarian Jewish Composers
http://orelfoundation.org/index.php/journal/journal Article/rememberin

composers/

_seven_murdered hungarian _jewish

Agnes Kory
Bela Bartok Centre for Musicianship






